
 

 

 

March 23, 2020 

To,  

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Corporate Communications Department 
“Exchange Plaza”, 5th Floor,  
Bandra – Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  
Mumbai – 400 051 

 
BSE Scrip Code: 540376             NSE Scrip Symbol: DMART 

 
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulation, 2015 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Pursuant to provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, please find below (Annexure 1) an update from the Company 
in wake of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.  
 
This is for your information and record.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
For Avenue Supermarts Limited 

 
Ashu Gupta 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
  



 

 

 

Annexure 1 

Update on Coronavirus (Covid-19) 

As we continue to respond to Coronavirus (Covid-19), the health and safety of our employees 
and customers remains our top priority. We are committed to upholding our responsibility of 
providing daily essential products to all our customers who count on us during this critical 
period.  

In this regard, we appreciate the efforts of all Regulatory Authorities and Government Bodies in 
controlling the spread of Coronavirus (Covid-19) thus far. We continue to cooperate with them. 

Given below is a brief update of our business operations 

 Some of our stores have remained closed for operations on certain days based on the 
directive by the local authorities. We will continue to co-operate with them in this 
regard 

 We are currently selling only daily use essential items such as grocery and FMCG 
products at all our stores 

 We continue to receive regular supply of goods from all our suppliers and distributors 

We will continue to monitor the situation closely. 

 


